LSAC Committee Minutes

Date: 15/10/19 | Time: 20:00 | Location: DMTC

Meeting Called By: Laura Hutchinson

Type of Meeting: Committee Meeting

Apologies: Jennika Vadher

Others in Attendance:

Note Taker: Sophie McKay

Main Business

Chair - Laura Hutchinson

- Report; _
 - GM
 - Next week, 22nd, 8.30pm everyone please be there
 - Voting in 2 novice reps & social sec
 - Check constitution to see if all members have to vote, or if just novices can vote for novice reps
 - Novices not allowed to shoot on end boss potentially remove rule
 - Alumni membership
 - Still no update spoke to Andrew, he has someone from website provider with him, showing him how to change things on website - if not will have to rebuild website, also refuse to take cash payments
 - **Beginner** equipment
 - Bought more bows, around £400 need more strings
 - Session supervising
 - When supervising, at mixed session, until end of beginners course, do not shoot
 - Also try and encourage novices to help set up range
 - Supervisor please make sure everything is back in the cupboard get novices to help
- Actions Ongoing;

Secretary - Sophie McKay

- Report;
 - Nothing to report
- Actions Ongoing;

Treasurer - Mark Peart

- Report;
 - Refund fee _
 - Have had people wanting a refund don't think club should pay refund fee
 - Check how much if small just pay it
 - Not open more membership slots, already oversubscribed
 - Manual claims

- If anyone has claims, will put form up on committee page you have to fill it out yourself, then send to Mark – don't know when new system is going to be launched
- New danage
 - Have nowhere to put another danage cupboard is full will get more infill, frames, and 3 blocks
- Actions Ongoing;

Development Officer - Arthur Coveney

- Report;
 - Beginners course
 - Have to teach barebow and recurve as part of AGB regulations
 - Easier to teach barebow first, then recurve to people who have never done archery before
 - Defer conversation until next coaches meeting
 - PP
- So far only 7 people have submitted will have list of people sorted thurs afternoon/evening
- Coaching day is 23rd, goal setting is 30th pp people only
- ASS
 - Tomorrow is goal setting lite
- Actions Ongoing;

Team Captain - Laura Mallinson

- Report;
 - Fosse WA18 entry
 - On same day as our BUTTS leg better to not do it as archers will be too tired if they do both, but people can do what they want – just advertise BUTTS leg
 - Novice comp
 - 5th week of beginner course, half Portsmouth, so there are scores for doing BUTTS entries – make some scoreboards
- Actions Ongoing;
 - _

Equipment Officer - Chris Cooper

- Report;
 - Provision of hand sanitizer for taster sessions
 - Someone made a comment about people sharing bows with freshers flu going around
- Actions Ongoing;

_

Tournaments and Records Officer – Heidi Morris

– Report;

- Nothing to report
- Actions Ongoing;

Social Secretary – Georgie Jones

- Report;
 - Welcome social overview
 - Went well, 44 people payed in money given to Mark
 - Tuesday spoonsday
 - Should push it more for today to encourage
 - Laserquest
 - Booked for next thursday
 - Bonfire night at old railway (5th Nov) clashes with session
 - Advertise anyway
- Actions Ongoing;

_

Welfare Officer - Jennika Vadher - absent from meeting

- Report;
 - Nothing to report
- Actions Ongoing;
 - _

Media Officer - Georgie Jones

- Report;
 - Novice booklet has been published
 - Continue to publish competition results
- Actions Ongoing;
- Novice Rep N/A
 - Report;
 - Actions Ongoing;

AOB

- Organise merlins trip - do it next weds 23rd

Session Rota

Date	Session Taker	Location	Time	Notes
21/10/19 – Mon	Tom Cram	DMTC	20:30-22:30	Beginner Course
22/10/19 – Tues	Laura M	DMTC	20:30-22:30	
23/10/19 – Weds	Mark	DMTC	20:30-22:30	
26/10/19 – Sat	N/A	DMTC	19:00-21:00	CANCELLED
28/10/19 – Mon	Tom Cram	DMTC	20:30-22:30	Beginners Course

29/10/19 – Tues	Georgie	DMTC	20:30-22:30	
30/10/19 – Weds	Heidi	DMTC	20:30-22:30	
02/10/19 – Sat	Mark	DMTC	19:00-21:00	